
September 19, 2022 Special Notice

Are you Eligible for an ABC Renewal Fee Waiver?

The California Department of Beverage Control reminds businesses that
restaurants, bars, and other specified licensees with on-sale privileges
are eligible for fee waivers of licenses with expiration dates between
March 1, 2021, and February 28, 2023.

Use the three-step Verify Eligibility tool to verify eligibility for the
renewal fee waiver and to submit your fee waiver.

1. Search by license number after receiving your renewal notice in
the mail.

2. Verify license type fee waiver eligibility and identify your remaining balance due, if any.
3. Submit your renewal fee waiver either online if you have no balance due, or by mail with

your payment.

For more information or to submit a fee waiver, visit abc.ca.gov.

Subscribe to Alameda County's "COVID Workplace and
Recovery" Newsletter

Connect to resources from Alameda County Public Health Department
and receive the latest County guidance on masking, prevention
strategies, Cal/OSHA requirements, and more.

For more information and to subscribe to their COVID Workplace Update
e-newsletter, visit Alameda County Workplace Guidance.

Microbusiness & Non-Profit Grant Deadline Extended to
October 19, 2022

The deadline for the $2,500 grant for microbusinesses and non-
profits has been extended to October 19, 2022. The grant
application period began May 17, 2022.

The grant program, funded by the California Office of the Small
Business Advocate (CalOSBA) and administered by the Chabot
Las Positas Community College District (CLPCCD), is available
for microbusinesses and non-profits in the counties of Alameda,
Amador, Contra Costa, and El Dorado.

The program provides grants of $2,500 to microbusinesses
(businesses earning less than $50,000/year with less than five
employees) that were in operation in 2019, are still in

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWlFbqIV_i8l_XE4uP1k1MrRBespaOr2Mc-O5l2Fp63nNnYg/viewform
https://www.abc.ca.gov/law-and-policy/coronavirus19/renewal-fee-waiver/
https://www.abc.ca.gov/law-and-policy/coronavirus19/renewal-fee-waiver/verify-eligibility/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWlFbqIV_i8l_XE4uP1k1MrRBespaOr2Mc-O5l2Fp63nNnYg/viewform
https://covid-19.acgov.org/recovery.page?#subscribe
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWlFbqIV_i8l_XE4uP1k1MrRBespaOr2Mc-O5l2Fp63nNnYg/viewform


operation, and were impacted by the pandemic.

More information regarding additional eligibility requirements
and how to apply can be found online.

We Are Here for You

​The City of Dublin appreciates our business community and remains committed to being your
source for reliable and accessible information and resources. 
 
For business recovery information and resources for the business community, visit our Business
Impacts webpage.
 
For up-to-date information and resources about the pandemic, visit the City's COVID-
19 webpage.
 
The Office of Economic Development is also available via text messaging at 925-496-
8256, email or by calling 925-833-6650. Language assistance is available over the phone by
request.

The COVID-19 Dublin Business Brief highlights the latest news and events
affecting the business community. For more information or assistance, please
contact the Office of Economic Development via email or phone (925) 833-6650.

City of Dublin, Office of Economic Development | 925-833-6650 | www.dublin.ca.gov
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